Commonwealth Edison
One First Natonal Plaza, C . lllinois
Address Reply to: Post x 767
Chicago, llinois 60690 - 0767

pecember 28, 1987

Mr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Braidwood Station Unit 2
A-Model Implementation Schedule

NRC Docket No. 50-457 &

Reference (a): September 1, 1987 C.M. Allen
letter to the NRC

Dear Mr. Murley:

Reference (a) provided our commitment to have the Braidwood Unit 2
portion of the A-Model completed prior to unit 2 fuel loading. The purpose
of this letter is to inform you that Braidwood Station has an effective and
working A-Model Program as of 12/9/87 for Unit 2 to compliment that which

had been previously completed for Unit 1.

This is being submitted to the NRC for your information. Please
address any questions concerning this matter to this offi-e,.

Very truly yours,

S C Selenanele,

S. C. Hunsader
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: 8. Sands
T. Ploski (RIII)
NRC RIII
Braidwood Resident Inspector



